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News 
IMPORTANT Update Regarding Coronavirus and Quarantine 

Guidelines 

 
Federal Guidelines are summarized by Dr. Sara Cody below and 

state the following: 

1. Any staff or student who has been in the Hubei province 

within the last 14 days should not attend school. They 

should be at home, in a separate room, with separate bath, 

until 14 days after last exposure to Hubei. They should 

monitor for symptoms and report any symptoms to Public 

Health. They should not seek medical care without calling 

ahead first and letting care providers know of their exposure 

history. 

2. Any staff or student who has been in China, in a province 

other than Hubei province, within the last 14 days should 

also not attend school. This would be voluntary quarantine, 

with symptom watch. 

Dr. Cody reiterated the importance of common-sense precautions to 

prevent the spread of all infectious diseases: 

1. If you’re sick, stay home. 

2. Wash your hands and don’t touch your eyes, nose, and 

mouth. 

3. Recommends getting your Flu shot. 

4. Cover your cough. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Special offer 
 

SSTA Offers NEW 
Mon – Fri       

Morning Classes  

 

 

Summer Camp 2020                   
Jun.15th – Aug. 7th             
look for more info 

next month 

*  SSTA will be closed on Sunday, April 12th, 2020 Easter 

Sunday * 
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Employee of the Month 

 

Aaron you can spot Aaron smiling and having fun with 

his students at all time. Aaron is a great team player. He 

is a junior in high school, swim with HS Team and 

intends to major in computer science. In his spare time, 

he practices playing the trumpet and the piano. He also 

practices reading many translated novels in his spare 

time. Congratulation Aaron! 

 

Student of the Month 

 

Eduvijes Vaculin-Manriquez 

AKA Eddy is our Red level Student of the month. Eddy 

enjoys swimming and gymnastics. She loves to come to 

SSTA, and she appreciate her instructors being so 

patient with her. Her favorite food is Salmon in Lemon 

juice sauce over rice. Eddy wants to be a teacher or 

Veterinarian in the future. She loves outdoors and 

always wants to play outside. Congratulations Eddy! 

Student of the Month 

 

Congratulations to Jackson! He has been chosen for 

student of the month for our Red level. Jackson is 

currently 4 years old and now attends Challenger 

Preschool. Now Jackson likes swimming because with 

Ms. Dana help and patience. Jackson likes to play 

basketball and swim. His favorite food is fresh eggs. 

When Jackson grows up, his dream career is to be an 

astronaut. Jackson likes to read books in his free time and 

other days he likes to be at the park. 

We are Hiring 
 

Are you a current member and able to swim? Want to teach? Please consider applying! Has a friend, child, 

neighbor, involved in a church group, club, etc.? Please let them know. Many benefits available at our company 

including learning real life and work management skills for newcomers into the work force.  

We are currently providing a $200 sign-on bonus to new staff. We are a great first-time job for those entering the 

workforce and need experience.  

Please see our website and our employment link at: https://www.ssta-swim.com/employment/ 
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